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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 16, 1974

Dear Mr. Lerch:

Thank you for your letter of August 30, 1974, in which you
requested a meeting to discuss the matters referred to in
your letter to former President Nixon dated April 3, 1974.

I have reviewed that letter and the correspondence sent to
you by Mr. Roger Semerad. Because the matters about
which you have exhibited concern are presently before the
United States Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia
in a proceeding in which you are a party, I believe that a
meeting between ourselves would be inappropriate at this
time.

Sincerely,

Philip{}y . Buchen
Counsel to the President

Mr. Henry F. Lerch
Lerch, Pillote and Lerch
Bowen Building

815 15th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20005

cc: Mr. Roger Semerad
Dr. Theodore Marrs
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Phillip Buchen, Esq.
General Counsel

The White House
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Buchen:

My letter of April 3, 1974 (enclosed) has reached
the desk of Dr. Theodore Marrs: Before the tramsitiom to
President Ford, Dr. Marrs and I were working on a solution
to this problem. - The appointment of a Veterans Administrator
also impeded a prompt solution, but now this has been resolved.
A further development is that the Administration Law Section
of the American Bar Association, at its recent meeting in
Hawaii, passed its resolution dated August 13, 1974 (enclosed)
confirming its earlier stand to the effect that the Veterans -
Administrator should be subject to Judicial Review like all
other govermmental officials. .

A copy of this letter and the ABA resolution is going
to Dr. Marrs, who also has additional data on the fee question.
I would very much appreciate your attention to the matter,
including a possible conference when it could be discussed in
greater detail.

Sincerely,
, 7~
enry F. Lerch
Enclosures

éc: Dr. Theodore Marrs, White House


































THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 24, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: DICK CHENEY

S
FROM: PHIL BU CHEW

The Attorney General has called to advise us that
antitrust suits are about to be filed against Lockheed
Corporation and Bechtel Corporation for allegedly
conspiring with subcontractors to effectuate the Arab
boycott. You may want to Pass this information on to
the President,





